
RSVP online for childcare at HickoryGrove.org/Regathering.

SUNDAYS 10–11 AM: Your child must be registered for Worship Care weekly. 
RSVP each week starting at noon on Tuesday and ending at noon on Friday. The 
link to register will be available on our HG website Tuesday morning for the 
following Sunday.

All children who are registered for Worship Care must have their temperature checked 
and answer a short health screening questionnaire at the entrance. If your child has a 
temperature of 100.4° or greater, he/she will not be permitted to a classroom. 

PLEASE STAY HOME IF your child has had a fever, sore throat, coughing, diarrhea, or 
vomiting in the 48 hours before childcare, or if your child has had close contact (within six 
feet of an infected person for at least 15 minutes) with a person with confirmed COVID-19 
in the last 14 days.

Check-in your child at the health screening table outside of the HG Kids ministry area. 
Once approved, a ministry volunteer will complete your child’s check-in process at 
a kiosk. Once you receive your security tags, one parent/guardian will be allowed to 
walk your child to their classroom.

After the worship gathering, children will be picked up at their classroom. Please 
present your security tag to the teacher and your child will be brought to you.

Visit HickoryGrove.org/Regathering or check your email to RSVP for next week.

• All staff and volunteers will wear masks. Masks are
encouraged for children ages 5 and older.

• The Preschool entrance and the Education Lobby will
be the only two entry points for Worship Care.

• Classroom capacity will be limited per CDC guidelines.

• Classrooms will be sanitized after each use.

• Hand sanitizer is available throughout the church.

• If you arrive more than 15 minutes after the worship
gathering starts, we may give your reservation away.

• No diaper bags, car seats, or strollers will be allowed
in the classroom or hallway. Bags will be available for
parents to put items in.

• No snacks or food will be served or permitted; however,
you may send bottles with infants.

• Sippy cups/water bottles are permitted, but they must
be clearly labeled with the child’s first and last name
and contain only water.

• All preschoolers will remain in their class for the
duration of the gathering.
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Extra Guidelines, Precautions, & Things to Expect

A PARENT’S GUIDE TO WORSHIP CARE
     AT H ICKORY GROVE DURING COVID- 19

At Hickory Grove, we are committed to providing the safest possible environments for your 
children to learn about God’s Word, worship Him, see their friends, and have fun!




